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Diary Dates  

Mon 16th Dec                                               
Class 4 and 5 Carol Singing at Morrisions   

Mon 16th Dec                                               
Nursery Christmas Party am                             
Class 1, 2 and 3 Christmas Party pm 

Tues 17th Dec                                               
Class 4 and 5 Christmas Party pm 

Wed 18th Dec                                               
School Nativity, Holy Trinity Church     

Thur 19th Dec                                                          
Holy Trinity’s Whole School Pantomime 

Fri 20th Dec                                                          
Annual Snowball and Sprout throwing     
competitions 

Fri 20th Dec                                                          
Join us for carol singing starting at 12.40pm 
in the School Hall 

School closes at 1pm on                                  
Friday 20th December      

Monday 6th Jan Teacher Training Day   
Tuesday 7th Jan Children back to school 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Picture News at Home     
Should we be allowed 
to decorate our homes 
however we like? 

Class 4 Victorian Afternoon 
As part of their history topic Class 4 (after the fun of Christmas jumpers 
and dinner) settled down into a Victorian afternoon.  They all got to          
experience a little of what school would be like in Victorian times,        
completing handwriting with pen and ink, sewing, writing on slates and 
making peg dolls.  We are pleased to say the Dunce’s Hat was only used a 
couple of times.  On reflection most children felt they enjoyed school 
more as it is today, they did not understand how the children would be 
able to learn anything if they had to keep standing up and sitting down 
every time someone came in the room and how could they find out 
about things if they were not allowed to ask questions. 

Christingle 

Thank you for your support with our Christingle Service this week.  It was 
fantastic to see so many of you there joining us for Christingle and the 
open morning.  Thank you also for sending in your donations for the    
Children’s Society, the money goes to help children all over the country, 
fighting child poverty and neglect, helping all children to have a better 
chance in life.  

Class 2 World Premiere                                               
The world premiere of Paddington was met by 
rapturous applause this week.  The stars of the 
show wowed their audience with their pre-film 
entertainment, knowledge, confidence and 
amazing dancing skills.  Thank you for your     
support and altogether we managed to raise £53 
for the charity Unicef. 

We are 
collecting 
Books for 
Schools  
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